PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES
DECEMBER 14, 1998

President Eline opened the hearing at 7:00 PM with the following Councilors
present: Holliday Giles, Margaret Gustafson, John Wiley, Leonard Andrews, Theodore
Streeter, Charles Woodward and Mayor Troxell. Jay Schmitt and Richard Kreisher were
both absent. Staff present included Manager Sterner, Preservation Officer Powell and
Code Enforcement Officer Weikert.

Also attending the meeting were Gary Shafer, HARB Chairman, Beth Kanagy of
the Gettysburg Times, Robert Reilly of the Evening Sun and Tim Lambert of WGET.

The purpose of the public hearing was to hear comment from citizens on the
proposed amendment to the Zoning Ordinance to add Social Club of Lodge as a use
permitted by right in the Tourist Commercial District.

Mr. Weikert gave a brief presentation on the proposed zoning amendment to add
“Social Club or Lodge” as a use permitted by right in the Tourist Commercial District.

Ms. Giles asked if the Planning Commission had any problems with the amendment
to the ordinance. Mr. Weikert responded that they had no problems with this change.

After a brief discussion, and with no public comment, either written or oral, the
hearing was adjourned at 7:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
) Lo/
Sara L. Stull

Borough Secretary



